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Thank you, Mr. President.

The delegation of Bangladesh welcomes the national report of the Czech Republic.
Between the 2nd Cycle and now, Czechia has demonstrated considerable progress in addressing the recommendations made in the previous reviews. Bangladesh, with due appreciation, notes a number of legislative and political interventions aiming at encouraging social equality, enhancing gender parity, reducing racism-related crimes, and addressing the need of persons with disabilities, among others.

However, transforming many of these policy ambitions into concrete actions on the ground has reportedly still remained a challenging task. More focus is, therefore, required on the implementation front to deal with the negative stereotypes and prejudices that the minorities and migrant people are continuing to experience including “Islamophobia”which is evidently in the rise in Czechia.
Mr. President,

We believe, a human rights watchdog at the national level with proper mandate and adequate resources is a demand of time. In this connection, we recommend that the Czech Republic considers establishing one in line with the Paris Principles.

Immigration detention system in Czechia has still remained a concern when it comes to the dignity and treatment of detainees. In this regard, my delegation recommends that the asylum seekers not be imprisoned with regular offenders, and that their treatment be reasonable and proportionate to individual cases and circumstances.

Thank you.

